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December 1, 2020 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 
  
  
I regret to inform you that as a result of restructuring Expedited Freight Systems (“EFS”), we will no longer be providing 

transportation services as of December 31, 2020. In order to complete all deliveries by December 31, the last day for 

pick-ups will be December 18, 2020. Note we will continue to process invoices and receive payments until all accounts 

are settled. 

 

We will continue to provide reduced services through Roadrunner Freight at our Kenosha, Indianapolis and Brooklyn 

Park, MN locations. Please contact Dave Black, Vice President of Corporate Accounts, Roadrunner Freight 

(dave.black@rrts.com) if you wish to explore working with Roadrunner Freight for your transportation needs in those 

locations. 

 

Should you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to myself (mschounard@expedited.org) or 

Clint Smith, Vice President of Operations, EFS  (csmith@expedited.org). 

 

It has been our pleasure to provide you with excellent transportation services through the years and we wish you all the 

best in the future. 

 
  
 
Regards,  
 

 
 
Mark Schounard 
President 
Expedited Freight Systems 
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